
On the evening of April 10th, 2019 the Boston College Police Department received a report 

of a white male subject committing a lewd act in a car off-campus along Commonwealth 

Avenue, between 2150 and 2000.  

The individual was occupying a 4-door silver in color sedan with its lights on. No further 

description or information was provided. 


